
 

 

As a resident of Kentish Town I view the Castle as a historic community building 

at the gateway to then village. If the building is re-established classified as a 

Business and dwelling, the historic character will be undermined or completely 

lost 

 

The presence of historical features, both internal and external, is essential to the 

building’s character. To have them removed and not replaced is entirely to 

dismiss their value, and to ruin the community value of the building 

 

If the building’s listing by Camden as a heritage site is to mean anything its 

external features must be preserved 

 

Ringley’s history of disregard  of historic structure on the site they own now is a 

discouraging indicator of their approach to this building. They are not to be 

trusted; they have made  no attempt to engage with the local community, or to 

discover their views and concerns. They are the last type of business I would 

wish to see having responsibility for anything of historic value in our area. 


